@ COLORADO
. w Division of Reclamation,
A Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

August 15, 2023

Pavlisick Mining Company
P.O. Box 126
Paonia, CO 81428-0126

Re: Bowie No. 1 Mine, File No. C-1981-038,
Potential release of the East Mine and related inspection

Dear Sir or Madam:

My office has received an application from Bowie Resources, LLC for a bond release related to the East
Mine of the Bowie No. 1 Mine. Part of the process for a bond release application includes an inspection
of the site. We coordinate with surface landowners for these inspections, and in this case that includes
the Pavlisick Mining Company.

To coordinate a date and time for the inspection (I am aiming for early September), please contact me
by telephone at 720-601-2276, or by email at Rob.zuber@state.co.us.

Alternatively, please write back indicating that no representative of your company wishes to attend
the inspection.

Thank you,

Robert D. Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
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